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Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee, 

 

I am writing to you in firm opposition of SBA 348! This newly proposed law would 

provide no benefit of increased safety for our community and the increased fees are 

discriminative of our minority groups. To back-date the criminalization of the 

purchase of high capacity magazines is simply unjust. This newly proposed law will 

be challenged in court due to opposing our constitutionally protected rights. 

Additionally, Oregon does not have the resources to execute and maintain this type 

of system, there is no point in pretending this may ever become a reality for 

Oregonians. 


